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Bronte Green Corporation 
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June 23, 2022 

 
Town of Oakville 
1225 Trafalgar Road 
Oakville, ON 
L6H 0H3 
 
 
Attention:  Vickie Tytaneck, CMO 

Town Clerk 
                             Clerk’s Department  
 
 
Re: Deferral of Public Meeting Report for Draft Plan of Subdivision (24T-21005/1530) – Part of Lot 30, 
Concession 2 (SDS), Bronte Green Corporation   
 

 

Ms. Tytaneck, 

 

The above-noted matter is listed as Item 6.2 on the current agenda for Oakville’s Planning and Development Council 

meeting scheduled on June 27, 2022.  This Item is to be the statutory public meeting in respect of our draft plan of 

subdivision application.   

 

It is our understanding that staff for both the Town and Conservation Halton are still reviewing the draft plan 

application as submitted and will need additional time to work with Bronte Green Corporation to address technical 

concerns.  Bronte Green Corporation is pleased to cooperate with public authority staff in this regard. 

 

In light of the foregoing, Bronte Green Corporation requests that Item 6.2 and the public meeting concerning Bronte 

Green Corporation’s draft plan be deferred to a future Planning and Development Council Meeting.  Our request is 

that this Item be rescheduled for a meeting in Q4 2022 if this timing can be accommodated. 

 

Should you have any concerns, please feel free to contact me directly.  
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Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kevin Singh          

Director of Development        

Bronte Green Corporation 

 

Cc:  Gabe Charles, Director of Planning Services, Town of Oakville 

 Kate Coburn, Senior Planner, Town of Oakville  
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